
TechnipFMC (Paris:FTI) (NYSE:FTI) (ISIN:GB00BDSFG982) will issue its first quarter 2017 earnings 

release after the close of the New York Stock Exchange on Wednesday, April 26, 2017. The Company 

also will host its first quarter 2017 earnings release teleconference on Thursday, April 27, 2017, at 1 

p.m. London time (8 a.m. New York time). 

 
To participate in the conference call, you may call any of the following telephone numbers approximately 
10 minutes prior to the scheduled start time:  

France: +33 (0) 8 00 90 93 22  
United Kingdom: +44 (0) 800 028 8438     
United States: +1 844 304 0775    
International (Other): +1 970 297 2369 
Callers should reference Conference ID 5052810  
 
The event will be webcast simultaneously and can be accessed at 
 http://edge.media-server.com/m/p/j34geigd 
Those interested in listening to the webcast should register on the website at least 10 minutes before 
the call begins. 
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